Dear Colleagues,

[bookmark: _GoBack]There are places on the Working with your child during lockdown session 1-2.30 on Thursday, 11th February, run by Educational Psychologists from One Education.  Please publicise to parents.  They can book via this link:

http://manchesterparentcarerforum.org.uk/event/working-with-your-child-during-lockdown-20210211/


